
 

  

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for Georgia State University - Community-Based English for Refugees in 

fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is Georgia State University, 

located at 100 Auburn Avenue, Suite 300, Atlanta, GA  30303. The funding would be used for 

expansion of the Community-Based English program to support English as a Second Language 

education for 400 recently resettled refugees from Afghanistan. I certify that neither I nor my 

immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

Sincerely,  

 

Member of Congress 

 


